
Feb. 2020 

A Message  
from our club... 

 Mark Your Calendars 
 

Feb. 13 - Club Meeting @           
The Ridges 

March 12 - Club Meeting & KI 
April 9 - Kellner Club 

May 14 - Mickey’s Tip Up 
 

Welcome New Members 

Austin Erdman 
Roy & Lore Ingram 

Roger & Lynn Pascavis 
Tia Stellman 

Brian & Trisha Svoboda 
 

 

 
Due to lack of snow, 
our trails will remain 
closed until further 
notice.  Stay tuned! 

2020 Polaris Demo Tour        
Feb. 16th  (weather permitting) 

 

This is YOUR chance to test drive the 
2020 Polaris snowmobile lineup! 
Polaris will have Rush, Switchback, 
and Indy XC models in 600, 800 and 
the new Patriot 850 engine sizes to 
test drive! Come check out the 
display area full of new Polaris snow, 
off-road, and Timbersled products 
including the new RzR XP1000, 
Ranger XP 1000, Indy Evo, Timbersled 
and much more! They will be giving 
away more than $1,000 worth of 
Polaris prizes! If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact 
David Moon, Polaris Ambassador and 
one of our club board members.  For 
the Facebook event, please follow 
this link. 

 

 

 
The January 
Meeting Minutes 
have been posted 
on our webpage.  

I hope everyone has been able to get some miles on their sled.  The 
trails have been able to open here locally, but recent weather has 
not cooperated.   

Radar Run:  Due to the weather, the Radar Run for 2020 has been 
cancelled.  The board is considering other fundraising opportunities 
to replace this much needed income.  Please stay posted as there 
will be future communications coming!! 

Trail Coordinators:  We have some open spots in the trail 
coordinator positions for our trail system.  I know I have heard from 
a few of you that you are interested… but there are other positions 
left to fill.  We will help teach/train you on who, what when, where 
and how!!!  Find a friend and become co-coordinators, you know 
you’ll enjoy it!  

Thank You:  I’d like to take this time to thank all the trail 
coordinators who are considering stepping down.  They could use 
some help and are willing to mentor before they bow out.   

Board Positions: At the February and 
March meetings, we will be taking 
nominations for board positions.  They are 
one year terms and anyone can be 
nominated…even by themselves.  If you 
ever wanted to know what goes on deeper 
within the club… here’s your opportunity 
to learn the inner workings of the club, county and state level.   

Let us know how you can help… the trails are counting on you.   

Keep the faith   -   Dan Guck 715-451-0479 

https://www.facebook.com/KellnerKnights/?fref=ts
http://www.kellnerknights.org/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1096394433897944/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1096394433897944/


 

Dan’s President’s Message makes reference to making a difference in the sport of 

snowmobiling by considering a position on the board.  Like he said, these are year long 

terms and currently our board members have all been on board from anywhere from 3 to 

10 years already!  We need individuals to consider this opportunity so that the club can 

continue to operate in the future. If you have an interest, but don’t really know what’s 

involved in that commitment, please reach out to one of the current board 

members.  They would be happy to answer your questions.  We know there are so many 

talented people out there that have the skills to fill these positions.  So; how could you leave your mark? Please 

consider one of our board positions. 

 

JUST SOME THOUGHTS... 

 It takes years to build a reputation but minutes to 
ruin it… please stay on the trails. 

 Don’t post things on Social Media that can be used 
against you or the sport. 

 Never get into an argument on Social Media. 
 If you don’t tell your story someone else will… 

represent snowmobiling as positively as possible. 
 

JUST SOME FACTS... 

 The State of Wisconsin only has 11,000 
miles of state highways, but 25,000 miles 
of snowmobile trails. 

 Sayner Wisconsin is where the snowmobile 
was born in 1924. 

 There was 39,102 trail passes sold February 
2019 in Wisconsin. 

Thanks to our Trail Boss, Trail Groomers,  

Trail Coordinators, and numerous volunteers who 

help with trail maintenance and repairs! 
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